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Partner Discusses Workplace Safety During COVID-19 Pandemic
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Business Insurance has been reporting on some of the major risk management concerns that have

emerged for employers since the COVID-19 outbreak. In an interview with the publication, partner

Kristin White offered insights on the March 13, 2020 revised guidance issued by the Occupational

Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). Kristin explained that OSHA “relaxed its fit-test standards

for protective masks so that employers, such as those in health care who make good-faith efforts to

comply with the guidance, will not be in violation of standards due to shortages in masks and other

personal protective equipment.”

To read the article, visit Business Insurance (registration required). 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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